
November 6, 2024 Announcements 

 
 

 Attention all Argyle choir singers. There's a mandatory rehearsal today at lunch for 
Remembrance Day in the choir room. See you there! 

 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 Are you interested in being an Outdoor School Counsellor? Registration was extended! If 
students are interested and have not yet submitted their application to become 
Outdoor School counsellors, they have until Wednesday, November 20th to apply via 
the Cheakamus website. Ask your grade counsellor for details! 

 
 


